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Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 15th December straight after school in the bottom hall. There will be face painting, name the 

teddy and lots of other activities. Come along and join us in celebrating Christmas at Ysgol Maes Y 

Mynydd!! 

Donations towards tombola stall would be appreciated  
 

 

 
Nightingale House Hospice 

 Christmas teddies are now on sale in the school 

office for £1.00 

 

 
Holiday Club 

Monday 19th – 21st December 

8.30 – 5.30 

Please contact 832981 if you wish your 

child to attend 

Christmas Concerts 

At the end of a very busy week of concerts I wanted to say a very big thank you to the children and the 

staff for their hard work. I’m sure you’ll agree that it has been a pleasure to see the enjoyment that the 

children have shown and the quality of the performances. I would also like to thank all of you who have 

supported the concerts. It means a lot to the children having a family member in the audience. All 

proceeds from concerts will be shared between classes to buy games and activities for Friday choosing 

time that the children have asked for. 

 DIARY DATES  

 
13/12/16 

 
Nursery and Reception trip to Park Hall Farm  

14/12/16 
 

14/12/16 

Panto – Cinderella 
 

Year 1&2 trip to Park Hall Farm 

16/12/16 School closes for Christmas 

3/01/16 Staff Training Day – Closed to pupils 

4/01/16 School re-opens to pupils 
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Attendance for 28/11/2016 – 

2/12/16 

 

Whole School – 89% 

This is lower due to sickness bug 
                                      

Class of the Week  

 
Well done  

Rowan Class 

 Miss Jones  – 96% 

 

Last week’s  

Stars of the Week 

 

        
                             

We’re making communication easier, faster and 
more effective 

I’m pleased to advise that we’ve introduced a new 
text and email service – ‘School Gateway’.  
This means that we can communicate with 

parents/carers more quickly and cost effectively 
 via email, text and smartphone app.  

Please see letter for further information on 
downloading the app and  

please let us have your email address as soon as 
possible. 

Thank you 

 

Social media 

Despite my announcements at ALL concerts this week, it has come to my attention that a few parents 
have uploaded pictures and videos onto social media that include other children apart from theirs. 

Having these photographs made public may potentially put children at significant risk. Please remove 
any photographs or videos immediately. If parents do not cooperate with this request, we may need 

to stop all of you from taking photographs in the future, which would be a shame, but we have to 
ensure the safety and privacy of all the children. Thank you for your co-operation. 
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